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We've launched a survey to ask military families how they access GP surgeries, dental care, 
mental health, social care and other services.  

This summer, as part of the Army Basing Programme, 4,000 service personnel and their  
families relocated to Wiltshire from Germany, and we want to find out about how easy it 
has been for them to find new services and the continuity of care they have received after 
they have been transferred. 

We're also keen to know how health services in Wiltshire compare to where they lived      
before.  

 

To find out more or complete the survey please visit: https://
www.healthwatchwiltshire.co.uk/military-families-project  

 

The survey will be running until the end of December when all the findings will be  analysed 
and shared in a report.  
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